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Saj just submitted the survey Comments for Council with the responses below.

Leave your feedback

I strongly support the project. We need more housing, and this is a great way to do it

OPTIONAL: Please share your postal code

Burnaby, BC, V3N4E5

ON TABLE       C-17
Public Hearing
March 27, 2023
re: Item 3
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